
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 1307 

 Version:  ENGR 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Rep. Dollens 

 Date: 4/4/2022 

 Impact:  No Impact 

   

 

Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB1307 requires schools that issue ID cards for students in grades 7-12 

to print the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline phone number on the ID cards, and allows 

schools to also  print the Crisis Text line on the ID cards.  

 

The measure further declares it the legislature's intent that public and private colleges and 

universities print the phone numbers for the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline, the Crisis Text 

Line, and the campus police on student ID cards.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative impact on state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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